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Gateway student IT group 
to host family game nights 

 
Looking for a family-friendly activity that’s also family-friendly on the 

pocketbook? 

Gateway Technical College’s student chapter of the Association of 

Information Technology Professionals will host family game nights 5:30 p.m. to 9 

p.m. Feb. 28 and March 28 in the student commons area of the Kenosha 

Campus, 3520-30th Ave. 

The student group will provide Xbox, Playstation, Wii and LAN systems to be 

used. Attendees are also encouraged to bring their own system, video games or 

board games to play at the event. 

Admission is free, but refreshments will be available to purchase to help 

support AITP. The commons is located in the connecting hallway to the west of 

the Academic Building. 

Gateway Technical College collaborates with communities in Kenosha, Racine and Walworth counties to 
ensure economic growth and viability by providing education, training, leadership and technological resources 

to meet the changing needs of students, employers and communities. 
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